
 

 

July 18, 2023 

Road Closure 
Larch Street Reconstruction 
Intersection at Larch/Durham Streets, Sudbury 
The City of Greater Sudbury will be continuing road and water/wastewater improvements 
on Larch Street, between Elgin and Durham Streets, in Sudbury. 

Construction by the City’s Contractor, Teranorth Construction & Engineering Ltd., has been ongoing since May 
2023 and is expected to be completed October 2023. 

The proposed work will close the intersection at Larch and Durham streets from August 21, 2023 until 
September 1, 2023. Detours will be in place for vehicular and pedestrian traffic. If you have any concerns as it 
pertains to access to your property and/or deliveries, please contact the Project Manager and Field Inspector 
listed below. 

Work will typically take place during daylight hours 
Monday to Friday. Weekend or night work may be 
required.  

 

Construction Details:  

 Water and Sanitary Main Replacement 

 Storm Sewer Improvements 

 

During construction, there may be dust and noise in the area. The City makes every effort to reduce the impact to 
nearby residents and business owners. Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the roads and 
infrastructure in your neighbourhood. The City of Greater Sudbury and its contractors are committed to public 
safety and will monitor the ongoing progress of construction. 

For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects  

Questions about construction can be directed to: 

Project Manager: Project Inspector: Councillor: 

Andrew Peltomaki 
705-690-5541 
andrew.peltomaki@greatersudbury.ca 

Brian Beatch 
705-698-3924 
brian.beatch@greatersudbury.ca 

Fern Cormier, Ward 10 
705-698-7407  
fern.cormier@greatersudbury.ca 
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